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CRTWH  EXECUTIVE 
 

President:  

Sue Gamble, ON   

  705-642-3746 

 president@crtwh.ca 

     Vice-President:       

           Marjorie Lacy, AB   

            780-723-2547 

vice-president@crtwh.ca 

Secretary:  

           Leslie Hunchuk AB 

403-931-2105 

secretary@crtwh.ca 

Treasurer:  

           Dianne Little, AB 

403-271-7391 

treasurer@crtwh.ca 
 

BOARD MEMBERS 
 

AB    Hilton Hack 

           1- 403-826-0308 
 

AB    Karla Hansen 

1-403-597-7991 
 

AB     Fran Kerik 

1-780-603-3391 
 

AB    Brenda Woodall 

    thewoodalls3@gmail.com 

 

BC    Jo-Anne McDonald  

 1-250-782-7962 

The Canadian Walker  

THE  CANADIAN  REGISTRY  OF  THE  TENNESSEE  WALKING  HORSE  

www.crtwh.ca         www.facebook.com/crtwh 
 

2017 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING   
 

Where:  Klondike Victory Farm near Sylvan Lake 
 

What: CRTWH’s 35th AGM 

 

When:  Sat, May 7, at 5:30 
 Leslie at 403-931-2105; Secretary@crtwh.ca or lhunchuk@gmail.com.            

  

‘CONNECTIONS’ CLINIC on both Saturday and Sunday, May 6 & May 7. 
 

Saturday:  08:30-11:00  Building a Foundation:  Bill Roy 
  

               11:00-12:00  In-Hand work: a combination of clinicians 
  

12:00-13:00  Lunch 
  

       1:00-3:30  Long Lining & Harness:  Alynn Ward, Windi Derman 
  

     3:30-5:00  Body Work demonstration:  Kara Paisley 
  

Sunday:  08:30 Gaited Horsemanship with Dianne Little & Bill Roy  

  
Working on relaxation, rhythm, balance and communication 
to improve your connection and partnership with your horse. 

Participants work with their own horse in all sessions but Saturday 8:30-11:00.  
  

Contact Dianne at 403-271-7391 or treasurer@crtwh.ca for more details. 
 

  
Fees will be $160 non members, $120 CRTWH members. Auditors $40/day,  Members free Sat. 

 

Come out and celebrate CRTWH’s 35th anniversary year with us! 
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MANE EVENT 2017  
Friday April 21st  

to Sunday April 23rd. 
  

 CRTWH will have a booth at 

this Red Deer venue and You are in-

vited to stop by and visit, look at the 

displays, and have your questions 

about TWH answered. 
 

 Co-ordinator Karla Hansen 

and the volunteers are looking for-

ward to meeting you.  You can call 

Karla at 403-597-7991 or email her 

at rideeasy@hotmail.com. 

 See you there! 

 

REGISTER THOSE 2016 FOALS! 
 

 Now is the time to brush out 

those shaggy coats and winter tangled 

manes to make sure of the markings 

and colours of your 2016 foals. Then 

fill out their registration applications 

and send them off to CLRC before the 

youngsters turn a year old. That is the 

most cost effective time to register 

them. By now you’ll know them well 

enough that they may even have named 

themselves! And if you are not sure 

about colour, check the General Guide 

to Colour Registration on our website, 

crtwh.ca, under ‘General Store’.  

mailto:lhunchuk@gmail.com
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